Kimberlx Gibbons

From: Sarah Arbour

Sent: Thursday, July 15, 2021 9:46 AM
To: Kimberly Gibbons

Subject: RE: dwmh

Kimberly,

The size of the lot will not render the lot undevelopable in this case so long as the DWMFH cap meet all setback
requirements (including 20’ street side setback requirements), use regulations, and fit a septig system on the lot that
meets Environmental Health Dept. standards.

Thanks for your patience.

Sarah Arbour
Planner I, Harnett County Development Services
420 McKinney Pkwy. Lillington, NC 27546 Ph. # (910) 814-6414

From: Kimberly Gibbons <kgibbons@harnett.org>
Sent: Thursday, July 15, 2021 8:53 AM

To: Sarah Arbour <sarbour@harnett.org>
Subject: RE: dwmh

Bahaha, ok thank you®

Kimberly Gibbons

Central Permitting Technician

Harnett County Development Services
420 McKinney Pkwy (Physical)

P.O. Box 65 (Mailing)

Lillington, N.C. 27546

(910) 893-7525 opt.2
kaibbons@harnett.org

From: Sarah Arbour <sarbour@harnett.org>
Sent: Thursday, July 15, 2021 8:51 AM

To: Kimberly Gibbons <kgibbons@harnett.org>
Subject: RE: dwmh

Hi Kimberly,

Landon and | are waiting on Oliver to contact us about it. We left him a voicemail the on the 13",
Let me shoot him an e-mail. Hopefully he isn’t out on vacation.

Your Maan,

Sarah Arbour
Planner I, Harnett County Development Services




